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ENGLISH SUMMARY 

 

 
UFO OBSERVATION (pp. 98–102) 
Starting in 2014, and still continuing, a 34-year-old Bamberg man has had 
what one could class as abductions experiences. These, however, he 
described in incoherent writings full of spelling mistakes, also, after a few 
exchanges, the witness quit communication. The man obviously felt that 
aliens had approached him and had done unspeakable things to him (which 
he did not specify); he also talked about area 51 and chakras. The article 
ends with a discussion whether this incident might be pathological 
(possibility of schizophrenia?), and what a responsible UFO investigator 
should do when faced with such a report by a person who does very much 
suffer from what he experiences. 
 
COOPERATION BETWEEN DEGUFO, 
GEP AND MUFON-CES (pp. 103–104)  
At a meeting in June 2015, the presidents of the three German UFO 
research groups DEGUFO, GEP and MUFON-CES have decided to form 
the “German Cooperation Initiative UFO Research.” Cooperation will be 
effective while investigating UFO cases, the MUFON-CES will file their 
sightings in a shared data base, all will submit to the principles of earnest 
UFO research. In the future, there might be joint conferences and similar 
activities. 
 
LANDING TRACES IN GERMANY (pp. 105 – m  
Additional reports on strange UFO phenomena that have been said to have 
left landing traces, including crashed saucers, from Germany. 
 
THE »ROSWELL SLIDES« IN RETROSPECT– A BAD EXAMPLE 
FOR METHODS IN UFO RESEARCH, PART 2 (pp. 110–120) 
As the author outlines the fiasco about alleged slides of Roswell aliens 
which actually showed the mummy of an Indian boy, he points out that as 
the proponents of Roswell reality jealously guarded their slides and only 
investigated in the firm belief they had alien proof, they were bound to fail. 
 
REVIEWS (pp. 121–128) 
No English language books are reviewed in this issue. 
 
 
 
 

Text, translation: Ulrich Magin, GEP e.V. 


